From: Paul McEvoy [mailto:PMcEvoy@ddletb.ie] 
Sent: 06 February 2015 02:27
To: Tom O'Neill
Cc: Paddy Lavelle
Subject: RE: Membership of DDLETB
Tom
On behalf of the CEO, Paddy Lavelle, I can confirm that the current Board is not properly constituted and as a result is not in a position to carry out its functions until the membership issue is resolved.
 
Paul
 
Paul McEvoy
Head of Organisation Services
Dublin and Dun Laoghaire Education and Training Board
Tuansgate
1, Belgard Square East,
Tallaght,
Dublin, 24
Phone: 01-4529600
Email: pmcevoy@ddletb.ie
 
 
